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Begley Hobba & Manton Pty Ltd

ABN 58 363 065 386

10th March 2022

FUEL LEVY

Dear Client,

Please be advised that F&M Logistics is increasing our fuel levy by 3% due to another significant increase to fuel costs.. 

Fuel increase will be effective from Monday 14th March 2022.

Metropolitan Deliveries – 21%

Rural Deliveries – 24%

Please forward this advice onto any staff members not copied in here who require this information.

Best regards
Bruce Begley

Managing Director
Unit 11/42, Global Drive, Tullamarine, Victoria 3043

P.O. Box 1076, Tullamarine, 3043

Telephone: (03) 9209 0899     Fax: (03) 9209 0837 


